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Fall Carnival 2018 

This year, we will be holding a fall 
festival on September 27th from 5-7:30 

PM.  This will replace the Halloween 
Carnival, normally held the week of 

Halloween. 

We will have pizza, food trucks, treats 
as well as fun crafts and outdoor 

activities!  Watch for more information in 
Monday Envelopes and a Sign-Up 

Genius link to help at the event! 

Are you interested in helping out your school 
and spending time with a fun group of 
parents and teachers?  Uintah PTA is an 
integral part of our school and all the fun 
activities planned throughout the year.  If you 
havenÕt attended a meeting, consider joining 
us to check it out! Our next meeting is 
September 6th at 8:30 AM in Room 230.  

Please join us and find out how you can get 
involved and have fun while helping our 
school!  If you have any questions or interest 
in PTA involvement, please contact Ellen 
Schwede at enschwede@gmail.com.  Thank 
you!

Uintah PTA Fundraiser! 

This year, our fundraiser is a simple and easy direct donation.  Visit uintahpta.org and 
donate to help our PTA continue our fun traditions.   $25 a student puts us at our goal, so 

please give what you can!  The PTA is excited for another great school year, and your 
help is so important!  Thank you so much for all you do!

http://uintah.slcschools.org
http://uintah.slcschools.org
http://uintahpta.org
http://uintahpta.org
http://uintah.slcschools.org
mailto:enschwede@gmail.com
http://uintah.slcschools.org
mailto:enschwede@gmail.com
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S.E.P. Conferences: Online Scheduler 
 The system is open from 9/15/2018 until 9/27/2018. 

Parent/Guardian Instructions: 
1. Visit uintah.slcschools.org and select the Online Scheduler icon/link. 
2. From the Online Scheduler Home Page 

a. Choose UINTAH ELEMENTARY from the drop down list and click ÒGOÓ 
b. Enter the school password (uintah) 
c. Enter your studentÕs ÒStudent IDÓ.  If you do not know their Student ID, use the LOOKUP 

STUDENT ID button to access the system. 
d. Verify the studentÕs birth date  
e. A list of your studentÕs teachers will be displayed.  Check the box next to the name of each 

teacher(s) with whom you would like to meet. 
f. If you have more than one student in the school, select YES under ÒDo you want to schedule 

conferences for another student?Ó  You will be able to see all of your studentsÕ teachersÕ 
schedules at one time.  If you have only one student, select NO. 

g. You will see the available time slots for each teacher you selected. Select the times that work 
best for your schedule.  

h. Enter your email address (recommended) if you would like an email reminder sent to you. (Your 
email address is kept private.) 

i. Once you have finished, you can confirm your appointment details and print your conference 
schedule. 

j. Write down the Confirmation Number (you will need this number to cancel your appointment) 
  

Need help?  Please call 801-584-2940

S.E.P. Online Scheduling 

To give greater flexibility in scheduling parent/teacher S.E.P. conferences, Uintah Elementary has 
conference schedules available online.  The scheduling window is September 15th through the 27th 

(ending at midnight).  Parents/Guardians will have the opportunity to access their teachersÕ calendars and 
schedule a conference time.  If you have not made an appointment by September 28th, teachers will pick a 

time for you and notify you prior to the conference period. 

Online scheduling allows you to efficiently schedule all conferences at your convenience.  All appointments 
are first-come, first-serve.  Please be sure to take advantage of the online scheduling system. 

The instructions for the online scheduler are listed below. 

Please call UintahÕs office at 801-584-2940 with any questions or concerns.  Thank you!

http://uintah.slcschools.org
http://uintah.slcschools.org
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The following information was included in online registration for your child. Please review: 

At various points throughout the year, or during summer programs, District staff, the media, or other organizations, 
with the approval of the school principal, may take photographs of students, audio/videotape students, or interview 
students for school related stories. Those photographs, audio recordings and/or videotaped images or interviews may 
appear in District publications, in District video productions, on the District/School website, on District approved social 
networking accounts such as Facebook or Twitter, or in the news media, including print and/or online newspapers 
and/or magazines, radio and/or television news sites.   

The Media Consent and Release grants:  

A. Permission for a photo/image that includes students without any other personal identifiers to be published on the 
district and/or schoolÕs website and social media platforms, as well as sent in press releases to area media and 
publicity outlets and publications and/or public presentation venues or displays.  

B. Permission for student name, photo/image, and/or school, and/or grade, as well as images of studentÕs recognized 
art or academic awards/achievements to be published on the district and/or schoolÕs website and social media 
platforms, as well as sent in press releases to area media and publicity outlets and publications and/or public 
presentation venues or displays as outlined in the administrative procedures for Board Policy S-2: Student Records, 
Privacy Rights, and Release of Information, Section I(D).  

This information and these images are generally not considered harmful or an invasion of privacy if released. 
However, certain families or individuals may not want to have their childÕs information released, and they are allowed 
to Òopt outÓ under the Family Educational Records Privacy Act (FERPA).  

To deny the use of your studentÕs photograph, video/audio, or interviews on District websites or in the media, 
please notify Mr. OÕBrien within 20 days of enrollment.  This opt out must be completed annually . This may be 
submitted at any time during the year if a parent wishes to Òopt-outÓ of giving Media Consent. 
  
Salt Lake City School District has identified the following information as directory information: 
A. StudentÕs name, address, email address, and parentÕs telephone number  
B. Participation in officially recognized activities and sports 
C. Height and weight of members of athletic teams    
D. Degrees, honors, and awards received   
E. StudentÕs district identification number    
F. Dates of attendance/enrollment   
G. Grade level 
H. Most recent school attended  

Places where directory information may be shared include: school social media, school-sponsored publications (i.e. 
yearbook, graduation program, athletic rosters, event programs, awards announcements, etc.), class/school 
directories, scholarship providers, etc.  

If you agree to allow Salt Lake City School District to release directory information about your child, you do not need 
to do anything. 

Please be aware that opting-out of releasing your childÕs directory information will deny the release of this information 
in all circumstances; parents may not select items or circumstances under which some information may or may not be 
released.
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Telephone Use  

Children should only use the telephone in cases of 
emergency.  To reduce confusion and interruptions, 
please try to make arrangements ahead of time for 

unusual situations.  Students are not to use the 
phone for social reasons.  Teachers or students will 
not be called to the telephone during instructional 

time. 
In addition, school staff will not deliver messages to 
students.  This is a safety protocol, as there is no 

way to verify the callerÕs identity over the phone. For 
more detailed information please visit http://

www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/
ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf.

P.T.A. Meeting Schedule 
Room 230 

September 6 @ 8:30 AM 
October 4 @ 8:30 AM 
November 1 @ 8:30 AM 
December 6 @ 8:30 AM 
January 10 @ 8:30 AM 
February 7 @ 8:30 AM 
March 7 @ 8:30 AM 
April 4 @ 8:30 AM 
May 2 @ 8:30 AM 

Dates to Remember 

September 3:   NO SCHOOL  
   -Labor Day 
September 15: S.E.P. Conference Parent Scheduling Opens 
September 19: LifeTouch Picture Day 
September 27: HALF DAY SCHEDULE 
   S.E.P. Conference Parent Scheduling Closes 
   Fall Festival 5:00 PM to 7:30 PM 
September 28: NO SCHOOL 
   -Teacher Professional Development 
October 2  Vision Screenings 
   -Grades K, 1, 2, 3, 5, Special Education 
October 10-11: HALF DAY SCHEDULE 
   -S.E.P. Conferences 
October 12:  Fun Run 
October 18-19: NO SCHOOL 
   -U.E.A.

School Lunch Accounts 

Did you know you can pay for your 
studentÕs lunch by using My Payments Plus? ItÕs an 

easy and free way to add money to your studentÕs lunch 
account.  You can also set up automatic payments and 

account balance reminders, all for no fee. Please 
contact our office if you need your childÕs student 

number. 

School and Neighborhood Safety 

¥ Walk straight to school and straight home. 
¥ Leave the school promptly, while crossing guards 

are still present. 
¥ Always cross at marked crosswalks and never 

jaywalk  
¥ If an unknown person approaches, leave quickly 

and find a trusted adult. 
¥ Never approach a strangerÕs car. 
¥ Walk with at least one other person. 
¥ Report any unusual activity to a parent or 

responsible adult. 
¥ Have a plan in place for your family.

ALL doors at Uintah Elementary 
will remain locked from 8:45 AM to 
2:45 PM Monday through 
Thursday and from 8:45 AM to 
12:30 PM on Fridays and short 
days.  All visitors must use the 
buzzer/doorbell located at the 
front door.  Upon entering, please 
come directly to the office or sign 
in at the kiosk so that we know 
who is in the building at all times. 

Please do not hold the door open 
for others who may be behind you.  
We are trying to identify everyone 
before allowing access to the 
building. 

Also, anyone planning to pick up a 
student before the end of the day 
MUST be listed on the student 
registration card and show a valid 
photograph I.D. 

Thank you for your understanding 
and your patience with our office 
staff in our attempt to make our 
school a safer place for all.

http://www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf
http://www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf
http://www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf
http://www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf
https://www2.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
http://www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf
http://www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf
http://www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf
http://www.slcschools.org/schools/documents/ElementaryHandbook_5.10.pdf
https://www2.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
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Before School Policy

We would like to remind everyone that students may not enter the building until the first bell rings at 8:20 AM, 
unless they eat school breakfast, which is 7:50 AM - 8:20 AM. Any student wishing to eat breakfast must enter 
through the front entrance.  When in the cafeteria, students are supervised by the cafeteria staff.  After eating, 
students must either remain in the cafeteria or go directly outside. 

Unfortunately, we do not have staff available to supervise students before the first bell.  We appreciate your 
help in supervising your children and conveying our behavior expectations if students walk to school without 
parents.  Especially with colder weather beginning, it is unsafe to leave students unaccompanied at 
school before 7:50 AM. 

The exceptions to this policy are extreme precipitation (heavy rain/snow/hail), lightning, gale force winds, 
temperatures below 20¼F or when the the PM 2.5 air quality measurement is above 55.5.  If these conditions 
occur, there will be adult supervision in the Kiva from 8:10 - 8:20 AM.  Students should remain quietly seated 
and respectfully follow the directions of the adult on duty.

Parking Lot Reminder

The Uintah parking lot, aside from the three 
volunteer spaces, is for teachers and staff only.   
Please refrain from parking in the lot any time of 
day, as teachers need access to parking spots all 
times of day.  Vehicles may park legally along the 
north side of 1300 South for up to 2 hours from 

7:00 AM to 7:00 PM 

Thank you!

AQI 
300

PM2.5 (µg/m3)
250.0

150 55.4

Particulate Matter (PM) 2.5 
Air Quality Index (AQI) Levels*

100 35.4

*AQI is the EPAÕs index for reporting 
daily air quality, based on 5 main air 

pollutants and its level of health 
concern.  Visit airnow.gov.

PM2.5 above 55.5
All students stay indoors

PM2.5 35.5 - 55.4 
Students with respiratory 

symptoms or sensitive students 
stay indoors.

PM2.5 below 35.4 
All students outdoors.

Respiratory symptoms include: 
coughing, wheezing, shortness of 

breath and chest tightness.   
Sensitive students include those with: 
asthma, cystic fibrosis, chronic lung 

disease, compromised immune 
system or other respiratory problems.

The Utah Recess Guidance is a set of 
recommendations for when elementary 
school students should stay indoors for 
recess based on current air quality.  The 
guidance aligns with the EPA Air Quality 

recommendations and links indoor 
recess recommendations to PM2.5 

levels, which is the air pollutant of main 
concern during the winter months.

EPA Air Quality Recommendations

Lost & Found 

Lost & found items are located 
across from rooms 114 and 116.  
Please check regularly for lost 

items.  All unclaimed items will be 
donated to charity.

http://airnow.gov
http://airnow.gov
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Resources for Families 

If someone in your family is struggling with mental health or behavioral issues, help is available.  You do 
not have to suffer alone.  Below is a list of available resources for assistance.  You may also contact our 
school counselor, Mary Jane Moore, L.C.S.W. at 801-584-2940 ext. 1280.  She is at Uintah Tuesdays, 
Thursdays and every other Friday. 

The ChildrenÕs Center (6 years old and younger)    801-582-5534  
Family Counseling Center        801-261-3500  
Family Support Center (Parents and children)    801-955-9110  
Holy Cross Ministries        801-261-3440  
Jewish Family Services        801-746-4334  
Jordan Family Education Center (Parenting)    801-565-7442  
LDS Family Services        801-240-6808  
NAMI UTAH (National Alliance on Mental Illness) (Helpline)   801-323-9900 
Neurology, Learning and Behavior Center     801-532-1484  
Salt Lake County Division of Youth Services (Ages 8-18)  385-468-4500  
ShepherdÕs Staff Christian Counseling Center    801-268-1564  
Utah Youth Village        801-272-9980  
Valley Behavioral Health (Admin)      801-263-7100  
Adult Services        801-270-6550  
ChildrenÕs Services        801-284-4990   
U of U Behavioral Health Clinic      801-585-1212 
University of Utah Neuropsychiatric Institute (UNI)   801-583-2500 
Primary ChildrenÕs Hospital Behavioral Health Clinic   801-662-6766 
Utah Domestic Violence Coalition LINK line    800-897-5465

Wheeled Equipment Policy 

There has unfortunately been outside theft from our bike racks recently. Please encourage your students to 
lock up their bikes, scooters and other personal forms of transportation in the bike rack area. Salt Lake City 
School District is not responsible for lost or stolen personal belongings brought to school. 

Salt Lake City District School Policy: 

*Non-motorized transportation to school is encouraged. However, students are prohibited from riding all wheeled 
equipment (bikes, scooters, skateboards, ÒheeliesÓ, roller blades, etc.) on school grounds. Any wheeled equipment must 
be walked/carried while on school grounds and properly stored. The school/district is not responsible for lost or stolen 
items. Students who violate the rules may be prohibited from bringing wheeled equipment to the school in the future at 
the discretion of the school principal.
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Enroll your SmithÕs Card in 
Community Rewards and earn money 
for Uintah when you shop SmithÕs! 

HereÕs how: 

1. Visit smithscommunityrewards.com 
2. Sign in to your online account or create and account. 
3. Find and select your organization (nonprofit organization 

#: 81175) and click Òsave.Ó 
4. Earn money when using your SmithÕs Card with 

qualifying purchases!

Uintah Elementary is participating with 
AmazonSmile! When you shop AmazonSmile, 
you will find the exact same low prices, vast 

selection and convenient shopping experience 
as Amazon.com.  AmazonSmile will donate 
0.5% of your eligible purchase to the Uintah 

Elementary P.T.A! 

Shop and bookmark http://smile.amazon.com 
and search for Uintah Elementary P.T.A.

GreenFiber Recycling Program 

Did you know that you can recycle all paper and 
cardboard products in our GreenFiber dumpster and 
the school gets paid to recycle it?  GreenFiber uses 

the recycled material to create insulation at their SLC 
plant, which is then sold at Home Depot and Lowes.  
This positively impacts our environment by diverting 

trash from the landfill and creating home insulation to 
conserve energy. 

Please bring your recyclable paper and cardboard 
(please cut the cardboard down) and put it in the 

green GreenFiber bin.  It is located in the back of the 
teacher parking lot  Our school can earn up to $20 

per ton and our environment benefits too!

Remember to sign up for these 
great community 
programs to earn 

money for 
Uintah!

Box Tops for Uintah! 

Box tops are an easy way to earn 
money for our school.  Clip box 
tops, found on hundreds of 
products, and drop them in the 
box found in the main entrance, 
on the bench in front of the Kiva.  
Each 10¢ box top may not seem 
like much, but added together it 
makes a difference and helps 
earn for our school!  

http://smile.amazon.com
http://smile.amazon.com
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Web Resources

The Council of the Great City SchoolsÕ grade specific 
parent road maps outline math learning goals and 
games to play.  You can find them at: cgcs.org.   

The National PTAÕs ParentsÕ Guide to Success offers 
FAQÕs and activities for both math and language arts at:  
Pta.org. 

You can also search Be A Learning HeroÕs grade 
specific guides for math homework help at: 
Bealearninghero.org. 

*This resource is brought to you in partnership with the Learning First 
Alliance, a partnership of education organizations representing more than 
10 million members dedicated to improving student learning in AmericaÕs 
public schools. Learningfirst.org

Salt Lake City District Apps Available 

To make sure our parents and students stay up to date, 
there is a mobile app for Salt Lake City School District. 
Instead of going to multiple sites for information, you 
can find what you are looking for in one place.  This 
includes school information, a district calendar, contact 
information, as well as pictures, and video gathered 
from the district social media sites.  The app also 
features notifications, allowing the district to alert 
parents on their mobile devices. 

In addition, the PowerSchool parent-student portal has 
two apps available.  There is a PowerSchool for 
Parents app and a PowerSchool for Students app. 

All apps are available for download in the iTunes 
Store and Google Play Store.

No district employee or student shall be subjected to discrimination in employment or any district program or activity on the basis of 
age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, genetic information, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sexual orientation, or 

veteran status. The district is committed to providing equal access and equal opportunity in its programs, services and employment 
including its policies, complaint processes, program accessibility, district facility use, accommodations and other Equal Employment 

Opportunity matters. The district also provides equal access to district facilities for all youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United 
States Code, including scouting groups. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries and complaints regarding 

unlawful discrimination, harassment, and retaliation: Tina Hatch, Compliance and Investigations, 440 East 100 South, Salt Lake City, 
Utah 84111, (801) 578-8388.  You may also contact the Office for Civil Rights, Denver, CO, (303) 844-5695.  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/c6kj-uTUu0QQ0-AD7Qarkg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaY4lDP0EIAKwjjd1WJitXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgACw1WCWNCcKK9SFmFubmllLmNvd2xleUBnbWFpbC5jb20JUQQAAAAARB5odHRwOi8vYXBwc3RvcmUuY29tL3NsY3NjaG9vbHNHqHsiZW52IjoicHJvZCIsImVtYWlsU291cmNlIjoiQ1VTVE9NRVJfSk9CIiwiY3VzdG9tZXJpZCI6IjM5OTgiLCJzaGFyZGlkIjoiMyIsInNlcXVlbmNlIjoiMCIsImpvYmlkIjoiMzM0MjgiLCJ1c2VyaWQiOiI1MiIsInNlbnRUaW1lTXMiOiItMTEyMjA5OTc1MiIsInBlcnNvbmlkIjoiNzU3MjcifQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/c6kj-uTUu0QQ0-AD7Qarkg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaY4lDP0EIAKwjjd1WJitXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgACw1WCWNCcKK9SFmFubmllLmNvd2xleUBnbWFpbC5jb20JUQQAAAAARB5odHRwOi8vYXBwc3RvcmUuY29tL3NsY3NjaG9vbHNHqHsiZW52IjoicHJvZCIsImVtYWlsU291cmNlIjoiQ1VTVE9NRVJfSk9CIiwiY3VzdG9tZXJpZCI6IjM5OTgiLCJzaGFyZGlkIjoiMyIsInNlcXVlbmNlIjoiMCIsImpvYmlkIjoiMzM0MjgiLCJ1c2VyaWQiOiI1MiIsInNlbnRUaW1lTXMiOiItMTEyMjA5OTc1MiIsInBlcnNvbmlkIjoiNzU3MjcifQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ADBbFIPMP3_HdPtBWS3GbQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaY4lDP0EIAKwjjd1WJitXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgACw1WCWNCcKK9SFmFubmllLmNvd2xleUBnbWFpbC5jb20JUQQAAAAARGhodHRwczovL3BsYXkuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9zdG9yZS9hcHBzL2RldGFpbHM_aWQ9Y29tLmNvbmR1aXQuYXBwXzNlY2IxYmZmODBjZjRmMzJhZmYxYTQzOTJlZDIzMTdkLmFwcCZobD1lbkeoeyJlbWFpbFNvdXJjZSI6IkNVU1RPTUVSX0pPQiIsInNoYXJkaWQiOiIzIiwic2VudFRpbWVNcyI6Ii0xMTIyMDk5NzUyIiwidXNlcmlkIjoiNTIiLCJzZXF1ZW5jZSI6IjAiLCJwZXJzb25pZCI6Ijc1NzI3Iiwiam9iaWQiOiIzMzQyOCIsImN1c3RvbWVyaWQiOiIzOTk4IiwiZW52IjoicHJvZCJ9
http://www.cgcs.org/page/244
http://www.pta.org/parents/content.cfm?ItemNumber=2583&navItemNumber=3363&RDtoken=30767&userID=
http://bealearninghero.org/learning-tools/homework-help/
http://learningfirst.org/
http://www.cgcs.org/page/244
http://www.pta.org/parents/content.cfm?ItemNumber=2583&navItemNumber=3363&RDtoken=30767&userID=
http://bealearninghero.org/learning-tools/homework-help/
http://learningfirst.org/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/c6kj-uTUu0QQ0-AD7Qarkg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRaY4lDP0EIAKwjjd1WJitXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgACw1WCWNCcKK9SFmFubmllLmNvd2xleUBnbWFpbC5jb20JUQQAAAAARB5odHRwOi8vYXBwc3RvcmUuY29tL3NsY3NjaG9vbHNHqHsiZW52IjoicHJvZCIsImVtYWlsU291cmNlIjoiQ1VTVE9NRVJfSk9CIiwiY3VzdG9tZXJpZCI6IjM5OTgiLCJzaGFyZGlkIjoiMyIsInNlcXVlbmNlIjoiMCIsImpvYmlkIjoiMzM0MjgiLCJ1c2VyaWQiOiI1MiIsInNlbnRUaW1lTXMiOiItMTEyMjA5OTc1MiIsInBlcnNvbmlkIjoiNzU3MjcifQ~~
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